
The Anti Bullying Policy was last reviewed by the BOM on 27th November, 2023. 

The only amendment made was that with effect from January 8th 2024, with 

regard to dealing with reports of bullying behaviour, the Year Heads are 

deemed as ‘relevant teachers’. They may investigate reports of bullying in 

accordance with the schools Anti-Bullying Policy. At all times, they may seek 

the support of the Pastoral Care Team and the Principal and Deputy Principal. 

 

The checklist for the annual review of the antibullying policy may be viewed at 

the school or a copy can be requested from the school principal / deputy 

principal. 

 

Martin Fallon 

November 28th 2023 


